PTJKT 13/2017

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN presents its compliments to
the ASEAN Secretariat and has the honour to refer to the Third Protocol to Amend the
Agreement on Trade in Goods Under the Framework Agreement on Comprehensive
Economic Cooperation Among the Governments of the Member Countries of the
Association of Southeast Asian Nations and the Republic of Korea’ (hereinafter referred
to as the “Protocol”) done at Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia, on 22 November 2015.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussaiam to ASEAN has further the honour to
notify that, the Government of Brunei Darussalam has completed its internal procedures
for the entry into force of the Protocol, in accordance with Article 10 of the Protocol and
that the Protocol will enter into force on the date of this Note.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN has further the honour fo
request that the other Member States be notified thereof, in accordance with Article 11
of the Protocol.

The Permanent Mission of Brunei Darussalam to ASEAN avails itseif of this opportunity
to renew to the ASEAN Secretariat, the assurances of its highest consideration.
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